
4220 Seneca St.   |    West Seneca, NY 14224   |   qofhchurch.org

June 
5,
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This Week’s Readings - June 5, 2022
Sunday: 
	 Vigil: Gn 11:1-9 or Ex 19:3-8a, 16-20b or Ez 37:1-14 or Jl 3:1-5/
	            Ps 104:1-2, 24, 35, 27-28, 29, 30/Rom 8:22-27/Jn 7:37-39
	 Day: Acts 2:1-11/Ps 104:1, 24, 29-30, 31, 34/1 Cor 12:3b-7, 12-13 
	           or Rom 8:8-17/Jn 20:19-23 or Jn 14:15-16, 23b-26 
Monday: Gn 3:9-15, 20 or Acts 1:12-14/Ps 87:1-2, 3 and 6, 6-7/
	     Jn 19:25-34 
Tuesday: 1 Kgs 17:7-16/Ps 4:2-3, 4-5, 7b-8/Mt 5:13-16 
Wednesday: 1 Kgs 18:20-39/Ps 16:1b-2ab, 4, 5ab and 8, 11/Mt 5:17-19 
Thursday: 1 Kgs 18:41-46/Ps 65:10, 11, 12-13/Mt 5:20-26 
Friday:	1 Kgs 19:9a, 11-16/Ps 27:7-8a, 8b-9abc, 13-14/Mt 5:27-32 
Saturday: Acts 11:21b-26; 13:1-3/Ps 98:1, 2-3ab, 3cd-4, 5-6/Mt 5:33-37 
Next Sunday: Prv 8:22-31/Ps 8:4-5, 6-7, 8-9 [2a]/Rom 5:1-5/Jn 16:12-15

For more information 
on our Parish, how to become a 

Parishioner, or for 
Letters of Recommendation,

 please call the Rectory or 
head on to our website.
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From the Pastor’s DeskFrom the Pastor’s Desk

Dear Parishioners,
It is hard to believe that it is already June, and there are a number of 
events that have come upon us very quickly. In Queen of Heaven School, 
our Pre-K and Kindergarten Classes have already had their “moving up/
graduation” ceremonies this past week, and their school year is finished 
for this academic year. Final report cards are handed out and our eighth 
graders are graduating on Tuesday, June 14 which is only a little more 
than a week away. Yes, the school year is almost over. Where did it go?

It has been a few weeks since I last reported on the progress of the 
2022 Catholic Charities Appeal here at Queen of Heaven, and we are 
now in the final month of the campaign. Currently, we have collected 
$114,743.86 for the annual appeal, and that is $22,667.14 short of 
our 2022 goal of $137,411. 391 donors have made contributions to this 
year’s drive, and I am very thankful to all of those who have contributed 
thus far. Many have increased their donations from previous years, and 
they are a testimony to the generosity of our parishioners. However, 
looking at our past records there are still many who have given in the 
past who have yet to do so this year. The records show that there are 
198 donors who gave a donation to Catholic Charities in 2020 or 2021, 
but they have yet to make any contribution to the 2022 campaign. The 
amount of money that they gave over those years was $20,617, which 
is not far from what we need to meet this year’s goal. I understand that 
some are not able to give, due to their current financial situation. Yet, 
many more who are able fail to respond to the call to help out the many 
needy people who are served in Western New York each year through the 
Catholic Charities Appeal. The good news is that we still have a few weeks 
to get in contributions for this year’s campaign. We have until the June 
30 deadline to meet our goal, and I am confident in the generosity of 
our parishioners. Donations can be made on-line at ccwny.org. When you 
make your Catholic Charities donation, be sure to indicate that you are 
from Queen of Heaven Parish so that your donation is added to our goal.  
You can also mail in contributions to Catholic Charities headquarters at 
741 Delaware Avenue, Buffalo, N.Y. 14209 or drop them off at Queen of 
Heaven Rectory. We will be happy to make sure that your donations get 
through.

Following this weekend’s celebration of Pentecost, we now go back to 
Ordinary Time on our liturgical calendar. We have been in the extraor-
dinary times of Lent & Easter since Ash Wednesday. You will notice a few 
subtle changes at Queen of Heaven Church to indicate this transition.  
The display in front of the altar (including the fountain) will be removed, 
and the Paschal or Easter Candle will be put next to our baptismal font.  
The church in many ways is put “back to normal” as we return to 
Ordinary Time.
God Bless!
  Fr. Greg
P.S. - On Tuesday and Wednesday of this week, June 7 & 8, Fr. Denning 
and I will be attending the Diocese of Buffalo’s Priests Convocation. 
I ask for your prayers for all of our Priests at the Convocation, particularly 
during this important time of transitions in our Diocese.

LPIMass Intentions
Monday, June 6
	 The Blessed Virgin Mary
	 Mother of the Church
7:30 am     Elmer J. Kaczmarek
	       (30th Anniversary)
	         - Daughter, Annette
11:30 am  William Endres
	         - Family
Tuesday, June 7
7:30 am     George Sniderhan
	         - John & Lois Riccardi
11:30 am  Kevin Heiss
	         - Davis Family

Wednesday, June 8
7:30 am    Norman & Mary Starke
	         - Patricia Stephens &
		  Gary Dickson
11:30 am   Cosmo Battaglia
	         - Joseph & Mary Ann
		  Karalus

Thursday, June 9
7:30 am     Joseph Sheehan
	         - Crowley Family
11:30 am  All Carnival Volunteers
	         - QofH Carnival 
		  Committee

Friday, June 10
7:30 am     Charlotte Weixlmann
	         - Pat & Tim
11:30 am  Raymond Brogan
	         - Wife
 
Saturday, June 11
	 St. Barnabas
4:00 pm    Joseph McHugh
	      (Birthday)
	         - Family
5:30 pm    Jean McCormick
	         - Family

Sunday, June 12
	 The Most Holy Trinity
8:00 am    Irene Lafko
	         - Michael & Kathleen 
		  Lafko
9:30 am    William, Loretta, &
	      James Cooley
	         - Cooley Family
11:15 am  Eugene & Catherine 
	      Brennan
	         - Family	      



Parish Information
Mass Schedule
    Daily: 7:30 am; 11:30 am
    Saturday: 4:00 pm; 5:30 pm
    Sunday: 8:00 am; 9:30 am; 11:15 am
    Confessions: 3:00 pm Saturdays
    Holy Days: See Bulletin & Website

Rectory
    Weekdays: 9:00 am - Noon
	          1:00 pm - 4:00 pm
    Phone: 716-674-3468
    Fax: 716-674-3475
    Email: rectory@qofhchurch.org

To see a particular priest,
 please make an appointment.

Sick calls any time.

Pastor
    Rev. Gregory M. Faulhaber x113
       frgreg@qofhchurch.org

Parochial Vicar
    Rev. Denning Achidi x112
       frdenning@qofhchurch.org

Permanent Deacons
    Deacon John M. Ruh
       jruh@qofhchurch.org

   Deacon Michael Dalessandro
       deaconmike@qofhchurch.org

Seminarian
    James Bobak x 119
      james@qofhchurch.org

Parish Trustees
    Gerard Mazurkiewicz
    Cheryl B. Clifford

Music
    Kevin Capanyola
       Director
       kcapanyola60@gmail.com

Bulletin
    Articles for submission may be sent
    to lauren@qofhchurch.org. Email
    for submission deadlines

School
    Phone: 716-674-5206
    Fax: 716-674-2793

    Mary Damico
       Principal x128
       mdamico@qofhschool.org
 
Faith Formation
    Phone: 716-675-3714
    Office Hours Vary, Please call
    before visiting Faith Formation.

    Dennis Castillo
       Director
       dcastillo@qofhchurch.org

    Grace Bobak
       Youth & Family Ministry Director
       grace@qofhchurch.org

    Jennifer Frost
       Youth & Family Ministry Assistant
       Jennifer@qofhchurch.org

Find us on Facebook!

Dear Parishioners and friends, 
This past month has flown right by in our school. We began with the 8th 
Grade Ribbon Ceremony, followed by the first live Spring Concert in 2 
years. Last week our 3rd graders honored Mary with a crowning ceremo-
ny. It was great to be able to celebrate many of them after their First Com-
munion! Finally, once again, our School Field Day was rain free and a great 
time was had by all. This week we said goodbye to our Preschool and our 
Kindergarten friends. These little ones made our school complete. Their 
7th and 8th grade buddies were true role models for them this year.  

It is hard to believe that we are nearing the end of our year. I am so proud 
of the dedication that this staff has shown to keeping the quality of our 
education at a high standard, while enduring the ongoing challenges of 
recurring COVID-19 strains. I want to give a special thank you to the won-
derful maintenance staff of Rob, Bill, and Dino. This team helped us move 
through the many safety changes in our classrooms and school seamless-
ly. Another special thank you to our Nurse, Patty Frascogna. Without  her 
caring and expertise we would not have gotten through some of the very 
difficult months of illness in our School. We thank West Seneca CSD for 
allowing her to be a valuable part of our team! Finally, thank you to our 
School’s Administrative Assistant, Debbie Joseph. Rarely do you call or 
email a School and get a live person on the other end or an immediate 
response! She makes this her mission!  Her dedication and many talents 
help to make the days (and year) run smoothly.  

For the past several years we have been fortunate enough to have a 
Seminarian in residence. If we were lucky, he would share his talents with 
the School. This year, we were able to call Seminarian James Bobak our 
friend. He spent many days with our School children explaining the parts 
of the Church and the Mass. He shared his gift of music with us during 
our Spring Concert and made the children sound amazing! He also took 
the time to share information about diabetes to help us better under-
stand people, like him (and a classmate) who have it. His homilies were 
child friendly and Christ-centered and one of his greatest gifts. I would be 
remiss not to mention this and to thank him, on behalf of the staff and 
students, for his service to our School. You will be missed!

Many continued thanks to all of you for the prayers and contributions 
to our School. Each of you have made a difference in our School and the 
reason that we are still here today. Please keep the 8th grade students in 
your prayers as they begin to take their final steps in our School.  

May God bless us on our Journey together. 
Mary Damico, Principal



Faith Formation
Phone: 675-3714    Text: 716-508-0018   Email: youthfamilyinfo@qofhchurch.org

PLEASE NOTE: VISITORS ARE NOT ALLOWED IN OUR OFFICE WHEN 
SCHOOL IS OPEN. **CALL OR EMAIL US PER ABOVE TO MAKE 

ARRANGEMENTS TO MEET IN PERSON.** 

SUMMER PROGRAM
Queen of Heaven and Fourteen Holy Helpers are offering 

a Summer program for Grades 6-10 from June 23rd to June 29th. 
Cost is $60 per child. 

To register, contact the Faith Formation office at:
youthfamilyinfo@qofhchurch.org

Upcoming 
Second 

Co l l ec t i ons
June 12

Catholic Communications

June 19
QofH School Fund

Please remember 
in your prayers

Our Dearly Departed
Richard Ambrose
Sherwood Hagen

Weekly
Collections

5/29/2022
Regular: $7,605
Loose: $2,642

2022 Stewardship:
 $10,247

2021 Stewardship: 
$12,637.65

QofH School Fund: 
$134

Church in Latin America:
$343

Ground Beautification: 
$71

Ascension: 
$1,243

QUESTIONS FOR THE WEEK
First Reading: Acts 2:1-11

On Pentecost Sunday, the Holy Spirit descended upon the apostles 
and gave them the gift of speaking in multiple languages of the 

mighty acts of God accomplished in Jesus Christ. 
What gifts of the Spirit might you pray for today?  

 
Second Reading: R1 Cor 12:3b-7, 12-13 or Rom 8:8-17

Paul speaks of believers in Christ as having 
the “Spirit of God” dwelling within them. 

How do you experience the presence of the Holy Spirit in your life? 

Gospel: Jn 20:19-23 or Jn 14:15-16, 23b-26
The resurrected Jesus breathed on the disciples and gave the 

Holy Spirit to them to forgive or retain sins. 
How often do you partake in the sacrament of reconciliation? 

©LPi

2023 Mass intentions
Mass Intentions will be available for requests to celebrate 
special hallmarks, birthdays, anniversaries, and remember 

your loved ones both with us and those we have lost.
June 21 & 22 from 9 am - 1 pm

in the Pavilion

The donation is 
$15 per Mass.



“The Eucharist is the 
supreme proof of the love 
of Jesus. After this, there is 

nothing more but 
Heaven itself.”  

~ St. Peter Julian Eymard

Jesus gave us the 
ultimate sacrifice.
May we sacrifice one 

hour a week to be with 
Him? 

 
“Let us be generous with 
our time in going to meet 

Him in Adoration” 
~ Pope St. John Paul II

God gives us every breath 
and second of our lives; 
why not give Him back 
one hour in Adoration?  
We are seeking 

faithful, committed 
adorers. 

Will you be one?
For more information,

email us at: adoration@
QofHChurch.org

or visit:
qofhchurch.org/
adoration-chapel 

You may sign up online at qofhcarnival.com and click on 
the “Volunteer Sign Up” button or you may fill out the 

form below and place it in the collection basket.

Name _____________________________________________

Address____________________________________________

City________________________ State_____ Zip __________

Phone# __________________    Date of Birth_______________

Email____________________________________

Date/Time available ____________________
You will get a call from one of our volunteer coordinators for scheduling. 

Thank You!

Carnival 2022 Volunteers

Friday, July 8th from 5 PM - 12 PM
Saturday, July 9th from 12 PM - 12 AM
Sunday, July 10th from 12 PM - 8 PM

​with “Super Cruise Night” on 
July 7th from 5 PM - 10 PM

Setup Starts: June 16
Scan our new QR Code below to see how you 

can support the QofH Carnival this year including:

* Raffle Baskets 
	 Looking for either whole baskets or items to help 
		  make a basket.
	 Feel free to contact Ann at 716-867-0176.

* Volunteer Opportunities
	 Fill out the form below or on our QR Code.

* Cash Sweepstakes 
	 Tickets are available at Rectory or on the QR Code.

* Sponsorship Opportunities Now Available! 
	 Please contact Jerry Wszalek at 716-812-0289.



Saint of the Week
St. Norbert

June 6

Born to nobility, 
St. Norbert of Xanten, 
served in the court of 
Henry V, Emperor of 

Germany. By the grace 
of God while traveling 

in a storm he was nearly 
struck by lightning and 

almost killed. This experi-
ence changed St. Norbert 
and he became penitent, 

left his court post, and felt 
called to be a priest.

Norbert became an itin-
erant preacher but at the 

Pope’s request finally 
settled in northern France 
and founded the Norber-

tine order established 
according to the rule of St. 
Augustine. Norbert trav-
eled and preached across 
Germany where he also 
founded a lay branch of 
the Norbertines. In Bel-

gium he preached against 
heresies which denied the 

Blessed Sacrament.

Eventually he was made 
Archbishop of Magde-
burg, Germany. At one 
point he returned to 

Germany to court as an 
advisor. At end of his life, 
St. Norbert was carried 

back to Magdeburg where 
he died.

©LPi

Which of the United States was 
the first to have a Catholic school?Catholic

Trivia

Answer: Maryland.
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In Loving Memory of:
Loren H. Haxton
(Former Queen of Heaven Trustee)

His Sons & Daughters

McKay’s
SCHOOL UNIFORMS

BOYS & GIRLS
PANTS - SHORTS - PETER PANS - POLOS SOX
JUMPERS - SKIRTS - OXFORDS SWEATERS

CHECK OUR PRICES FIRST
851 Abbott Rd., Buffalo    824-7900

ON YOUR SIDE & IN YOUR COURT

102 Slade Ave, West Seneca  • www.Lorigo.com • 716-824-7200

Bankruptcy
Vehicle & Traffic Law

Collections
D.W.I. Law

Medicaid Law
Marital & Family Law

Criminal Law

Real Estate Law
Business Law

Probates & Trusts
Civil Litigation Law
Personal Injury Law

Wills, Trusts
& Estates

Robert Vario Robert Battista Ralph Lorigo Frank Jacobson Joseph Lorigo Jon MinearMary Beth Aquiline

HOYHOY  
FUNERAL HOMEFUNERAL HOME

Serving the Parish faithfully for over 50 years. Serving the Parish faithfully for over 50 years. 
 • Traditional Funerals 

 • Pre-need Funeral Accounts 

 • Medicaid Trust Accounts 

 • Cremation Services 
Robert C. Enos ~ Marilee D. Enos, Queen of Heaven Parishioner Robert C. Enos ~ Marilee D. Enos, Queen of Heaven Parishioner 

3855 Seneca Street, West Seneca 674-3636

Simoncelli Electric, Inc.
Commercial and Residential

3740 California Road
Orchard Park, NY 14127

716/662-2780 • Fax: 716/662-3747

	 Legarreta Eye Center
	 Medical-Surgical-Optical

Eye Exams/Cataracts/Glaucoma/Dry Eye
Contacts/Visit our ultimate eyewear shop

Cheektowaga • 668-3030   Lockport • 433-0091
Williamsville • 633-2203

www.legarretaeyecenter.com

This Christmas give the 
experience of growing 

memories for generations 
by planting your own 
Christmas tree. Visit 

patriciaschristmastreefarm.com
to purchase your gift 

certificates. 716-603-3020

www.shswny.org

Southtowns 
Counseling Center

326 Orchard Park Rd., 
West Seneca

716 828 0560

Contact Timothy Weir 
to place an ad today! 
tweir@4LPi.com or 
(800) 477-4574 x6568

RICK’S HOME CLEANINGRICK’S HOME CLEANING
Richard Cerrone

Residential/Small Business Cleaner
cerrone.richard@yahoo.com

716.512.9965

VOGEL/PCS
Plumbing & Heating, Inc.

Full Service Plumbing, Heating, AC
Sewer Cleaning and Repair

(716) 823-0968
CALL FOR AN ESTIMATE

“We Treat You Like Family”



"Honest and Dependable Service Since 2000"

Jim Ando Plumbing, Inc.
4534 Clinton St, Ste 6, West Seneca, NY 14224

716-771-3601 • www.andoplumbing.com
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BLATCHLEY 
INSURANCE

JAY R BLATCHLEY BROKER 

jblatchley@hotmail.com
4185 Seneca St., W. Seneca, NY 14040

716-675-5015 | FAX: 716-677-4424
BLATCHLEYINSURANCE.COM

WAGNER 
MONUMENTS
Monuments, Markers, Urns, Vases, 

Cemetery Lettering
	 892-5505
	 2953 Genesee Street
	 Between Harlem & Union

Paul Notaro
Attorney & Counselor at Law

	 -Parishioner-
	 Real Estate • Corporate
	 Wills & Estates
	 Small Business • Elder Law
	 677-0337

4268 Seneca St., West Seneca, NY

David S. Clifford, M.D.
256 Center Rd.

West Seneca, NY 14224
~Parishioner~

716-677-4159

Accepting Most Insurances and
 Limited Amounts of New Patients

To become a New Patient 
visit our website at: 

www.cliffordfp.com 
or stop by our office

	 4199 Lake Shore Rd.		  1340 Union Rd.
	 Hamburg, NY 14075	 Fax: 716-627-6346	 West Seneca, NY 14224
	 716-627-2919	 www.lakesidefuneralhome.com	 716-674-5776

668-5666

Paul A. 

BLOSSOM CHAPELS, INC.

Family Owned

Pre-Planned Funeral
Arrangements Available

	 4680 CLINTON ST.
	W. SENECA (1/2 MILE W. OF TRANSIT)

Luke’s Enterprises
USED CARS

Collision • Frame Repair • NYS Inspections
FREE ESTIMATES

675-4735 • Andrew F. Lukaszek
1500 Southwestern at Leydecker

We Service All Printers!
Tom Rennie, Parishioner 

633-1883

• Digital Copiers 
• Full Color Printers
• MPS Solutions

www.eastbuffalo.firstlighthomecare.com

Extraordinary 
Caregivers, 

Exceptional Care

634-CARE (2273)634-CARE (2273)

Centerview Bakery Inc.
Tue-F- 5am-7pm, Sat-5am-6pm, Sun & Mon- Closed

674-8586
465 Center Rd. • W. Seneca • www.eileensbakery.com

Lombardo  
Funeral Home

Our Family Serving Your Family Since 1907

3060 Abbott Road • (Near Lake Avenue)

823-4812
“The End of High Cost Funerals”

“Lombardo Funeral Homes has saved families in Western 
New York over 7 million dollars over the past 10 years.”

THIS SPACE IS


